
Debbie McCain - Administrative Report 

 Dec. 21, 2023!!!! 

 

 

• The 3
rd
, 4

th
 and 5

th
 grade teams for the 2024 Science Olympiad 

competition have been selected and practices will begin on Jan. 4th. 

• The holiday student council food drive was a huge success.  The truck 

load of donated items for delivered to the Erie Food Closet on 

December 20
th
! 

• Students enjoyed the holiday spirit week Dec. 18
th
 through the 22

nd
.   

• The entire staff attended the training with Lockout USA on Dec. 14
th
 

on the security boots from 3:30-4:30 pm. 

• Due to Covid cases at Aspen Grove Residential Home, Ms. Jaskot’s 

caroling event was cancelled on Dec. 16
th
 and they joined Mr. Hall’s 

class caroling on Dec. 20
th
 at the Hampton Manor in Lambertville. 

• The winter benchmark testing for NWEA will begin the week of Jan. 

8
th
 in Grades K-5

th
. 

• The district I.F. aides attended a training on Dec. 20
th
 with Melissa 

Morton from 7:30-8:45 am. 

• The teachers participated in a holiday door decorating contest the 

week of December 18
th
.  Winners for the three categories – most 

colorful, most festive, and most creative were announced before 

dismissal on Dec. 22
nd

.  The middle and high school staff were the 

judges for the contest! 

 

Have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

 

  


